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August 28, 2019

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket 18-108 Revised Tariff Rate Pages

Dear Ms. Howland:

Abenaki Water Company (AWC) is submitting to you revised Tariff Rate pages for the Tioga Gilford

Village water system, as required by Order 26,231 in the above-referenced docket, which authorizes the

change in billing units from cubic feet to gallons and from quarterly billing to monthly billing.

Enclosed is a copy of the letter that was mailed to each customer within the water system outlining the

changes.

The original and 2 copies of the rate pages, both redline and clean copy have been mailed to you at the

address above. The service list will receive the electronic version only.

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me at 603-293-8580.

S ely,

Donald Vaughan
President

wwvabenakiwatercompaflycom

Specializing in water system operations and maintenance

32 Artisan Court #2 • Gilford, NH 03249 • Phone 603 293-8580 • Fax 603 524-4501
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